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A completely illustrated reference information on medicinal plants and
their therapeutic properties explains how the plants work, how herbal
medication was developed, and how exactly to use home remedies to
alleviate common ailments, and features a unique photographic index that
profiles a lot more than 550 plants from around the world.
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Well organized and beautiful inside and out I am giving this 5 stars
because We am just amazed at how well this book is put together with
lots of information and wonderful pictures. This publication does cover
a lot of herbal remedies and plants that aren't common in the states,
but I like that. Book just as described.The information is nicely
organized and easy to locate based on plant or symptoms. Under each
plant it tells you steps to make the oils, infusions, tinctures, etc.
Wonderful. Also gives you information on how long some stuff can be
stored, which can benefit first aid kits, or someone ordering herbal
remedies and storing them for long term use. Thanks for a great product
and great service. It was used when I purchased it and also in better
condition that I anticipated.Makes a good addition to the home library.
really glad I bought it Lovely book, really happy I bought it. I'm very
into plants and gardening and this is a lovely addition to my
collection. I didn't realize that until when i made the purchase, but I
am still happy with it :) The book is rather large, but the size,
layout, and colours, make it very easy for my eyes to learn, and few
books are easy on my eye. Completely illustrated with color photos to
aid in identifying the vegetation.This book was published in 1996. Came
somewhat damaged but i picked it from the "great" selection
understanding that. Completely illustrated with color photos to aid ..
Le Mieux, the Best Andrew Chevalier is a expert herbalist and his
publication "The Encyclopedia of Medicinal Plant life" is a masterwork.
Great encyclopedia. Not to mention fast delivery. Good full description
of uses. Love this reserve and would not be without it Love this reserve
and would not be without it.. Also teaches how to make your personal
oils , lotions ,etc. Anyone attempting to find out more about natural
medicine will find this very helpful. Received this book today and
looked through it. Lots . Provides so much information to greatly help
heal with all sorts of herbs and plants.. Received this book today and
looked through it. I acquired it on time and was pleased. Use natural
medicinal plants Frequently there are news reports about the dangers
used of prescribed drugs. Wonderful. This encyclopedia is written by
Andrew Chevalier, a well understand and recognized professional on the
utilization and misuse of vegetation used to treat a variety of common
illnesses. Five Stars gift Five Stars good book Five Stars Purchased as
a gift and they loved it! to use from the plants.Natural medicinal
plants have already been used for more than 100 years around the world.
I've other books for stuff that is rather common to my area. Gives you a
suggestion of how exactly to use, how much to consider, when to consider
it, and some cautions that you need to be aware of when they apply.. It
really is extensive and helpful. He is specific in his suggestions. Four
Stars Extremely thorough and well written. Good Loved this book! Great
encyclopedia. Plus it's just a weird dent in the hardcover, so it is
really nothing major. Plenty of information and fine detail, can't wait
to try and grow some of these vegetation. There are over 500 species of

plants and herbs incorporated with illustrations and where they may be
found. This is a must for all who would like to become herbalists and
make use of natural cures to help themselves and others.
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